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OFSTED 

Many thanks to all who completed the Ofsted Parent Questionnaire, those who spoke to the 

Inspectors, the children who behaved impeccably and answered questions from the Inspectors 

in a very grown-up way and are a credit to you all.  Finally, special thanks to all the staff – 

teachers, teaching assistants, office staff, mid-day assistants, cleaners etc who all dealt with 

everything in a calm and professional manner and went above and beyond to ensure 

everything ran smoothly. 
 

We do not have the final report yet.  That will be in a couple of weeks.  As soon as we do, we 

will let you all know what the decision of the inspectors was. 
 

LUNCH CHOICES  

Can you believe this is the last choice before we break for the Easter holidays?   

Please get your choices for the last week of term by Tuesday lunch-time next week for both 

menus.  The second menu is for when we come back after the holidays.  
 

w/b 25.03.2024 (before Easter Holiday) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

w/b 15.04.2024  (after Easter Holiday) 

 

  

YEAR 2’S VISION OF 2050. 

Year 2 have designed their 

ideas of cities in the future 

as well as what new 

technology they might 

see. 

 

 
 
 

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY 
 

Steak  
Pie 

 

Meat Free 

Mushroom & 

Chick’n Pie 

 
Chicken 
Goujons  

 
Cheese & 
Onion Pie 

 
Roast 
Beef   

 
  Pasta in 

Tomato & Basil 
Sauce 

 
Meatballs 
 & Pasta 

 
Macaroni 

Cheese 

 
Vegetables, Bread and Dessert Served Daily 

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

 

Pasta 

Bolognaise 

 

Macaroni 
Cheese 

 

Roast 
Beef   

 

Vegetable 

Pie 

 

Beef Cottage 

Pie 

 

Vegetarian 
Cottage 

Pie 

 

Beef 

Lasagne 

 

Vegetable 

Lasagne 

 

Breaded Cod 

 

Creamy 

Vegetable Bake 

Vegetables, Bread and Dessert Served Daily 

https://blog.marlfieldsprimary.co.uk/year-2s-vision-of-2050/
https://blog.marlfieldsprimary.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/03/55D46B62-2C3F-4D74-B14A-F5E58589A249-scaled.jpeg
https://blog.marlfieldsprimary.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/03/F5C50F6F-CB61-4825-90C2-46AAA3C1D606-scaled.jpeg


SCIENCE WORKSHOP 

On Tuesday all the classes took turns to take part in wacky science workshops. We learnt 

about forces affect objects and the digestive system.  They also saw how air can affect 

direction of objects. Great fun was had by all. 

 

 
 

  
 

 

https://blog.marlfieldsprimary.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/03/IMG_4408-scaled.jpeg
https://blog.marlfieldsprimary.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/03/IMG_4414-scaled.jpeg
https://blog.marlfieldsprimary.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/03/E4D78A38-753B-42F1-A031-33FD2F219430-scaled.jpeg
https://blog.marlfieldsprimary.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/03/210A4268-8A49-43B2-A622-71CC9E8EA65B-scaled.jpeg

